NEPHROLOGY CLINIC

U.N.

DATE OF CLINIC 11th January, 1994

DATE TYPED

13th January, 1994

Dr. Scott The Surgery 9 Brook Street HOLYWOOD CO. DOWN

Dear Dr. Scott,

RE: ADAM STRAIN

I saw Adam today. He looked the picture of health but unfortunately his mother reports that he had a temperature and was quite irritable last night. We have therefore re-cultured his urine. I have suggested that until we get that back she increases him from prophylactic to full dose Keflex. His weight has gone up well in the last few weeks since we increased his calorie intake from his night gastrostomy tube feeds and in general terms I would be reasonably happy with him.

The only abnormality in his blood tests, that is new, is that his calcium has been a little low and there is some evidence of osteodystrophy of an early stage on his x-ray and I have therefore suggested starting him on 200 nanograms of One-Alpha Vitamin D daily today.

I will see him again in a month's time.

Yours sincerely,

MAURICE SAVAGE Consultant Paediatric Nephrologist

/MG